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We support delay of restrictions on diesel fueled engines. We are family farmers in 

Benton county trying to make a living and using pickups are essential to our farm. We 

use pickups to haul supplies, equipment and workers from field to field. The hauling 

power we get cannot be replicated by electric vehicles, we would have to use semi 

trucks to get our work done. 


